
TMHS PAC Meeting Minutes, October 23, 2011

Attendees:
Diane Dunlevy, Paula Fairweather, Joanne Foley, Laura Hulme, Lisa Kuegler, Linda Poli, Maura Rauseo, Linda Rekkbie,
Loretta Ryan, and Vice Principal Jason Stamp

Introduction and Minutes:
Co-chairs Diane Dunlevy and Maura Rauseo opened meeting at 7:05 PM.   September 2011 minutes were presented and
accepted.

Principal’s Report:
SADD group thanks the Pac for funding the speaker Jeff Yalden.  The presentation was well received.
Ms. Susan Sullivan, TMHS teacher, created the new TMHS brochure.
Internet speed is still an issue that is being worked on.
Questions were raised about the front door being locked.  Door should always be locked and there is a sign in procedure
for all guests.
Ipad pilot program is moving forward.  There will be 140 ipads, 120 for students, 20 for teachers in the pilot program.

Treasurer’s Report:
Treasurer’s report was presented and approved with minor changes.

Meeting Discussion:
Applefest: Tables are almost full, with a large variety of crafters. Next Year will be the 25th Anniversary of the event and
organizers would like to do a few special things to commemorate the event.

Student Trivia Night:   November 10th at Tewksbury Country Club, junior class is getting pizza donations.  Various people
are getting donation raffles.  Emcee and DJ for the event have donated their time and efforts to this event.  It was voted
to pay them for their services this year.   Group that wins the event wins $100.

Requests/Allocations:
Student:  George Kuegler, from Troop 79, presented his project of building a new bridge for the cross country team.  He
asked for a donation to help support his project.  The PAC approved the request and donated $100.00.  Anyone
interested can contact him at George@kueglers.org.

Health Department:   All members in favor of purchasing health magazine to assist curriculum since there are no books,
in the amount of $323.30.

In Memory:   $100.00 donated to Fidelity House in memory of David P. McGurl.

End of Meeting: Next PAC meeting, November 28th.    Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.

mailto:George@kueglers.org

